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I support HB 35 - Access to Digital Technology in Alaska’s Prisons

I support limited access to digital technology in prison.

 

I support the controlled access of inmates to educational digital material.

 

I believe this access may assist prisoners in their efforts to rehabilitation.

 

This access should be limited and controlled.

 Sincerely,

Dave Rose

907-232-4450

-- 
Dave Rose
Coordinator
Mat-Su Coalition on Housing and Homelessness
232-4450
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